
Board Development for Non-Profits 

Tuesday October 22, 2019  8:00 - 10:30 AM 

(Breakfast - 8:00 - 8:30 AM)     

Monroe

County

Exten-

sion

office,

With increasing demands on people’s time,  nonprofit    

organizations are finding it difficult to retain qualified,   

experienced board members and staff to function     

effectively and grow. The volunteer Board is critical for 

setting organizational policies, and seeing that staff      

implement these policies to achieve the nonprofit’s     

mission in the community.  

This workshop will help board members and staff to     

better understand the organizational structure of the      

organization they serve, their roles and responsibilities 

serving on a Board  and make board development a      

routine part of the organization’s procedures and     

practices. 

  Board Development for Non-Profits 

Sponsored by Greater Pike  

Community Foundation 

Registration:  $10 

Registration Deadline - October 11 

To register, Contact the Greater Pike  

Community  Foundation at 

(570) 832-4686 or, 
lenorerogan@greaterpike.org

Pike County Training Center, 135 Pike County Blvd. Lords Valley 


